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Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been an extremely busy week here at St

Theresa’s.
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On Monday Year 6 took part in a ‘“Transport for
London’ workshop looking at how they can get
themselves ready to be independent travellersin
Year 7. The children found it extremely useful and
informative.
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Well done to the children who represented the
school at the Allianz Athletics event. It was amazing
to see so many children coming back from their
races with 15, 2" or 3" positions. There are clearly
some atheletes of the future at St Theresa’'s. The
children were excellent amabassadors for the school
and really supported each other when at each event.
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On Wednesday Year 3 delivered a wonderful class
assembly on peace. The assembly posed some very
thought provoking questions during their ‘Question
Time' role play and gave us a wonderful image of
what life would be like in a world that was full of
peace. Everyone left thinking about the small steps
they could take to help make that image a reality.
Thank you to all the parents who were able to come
and watch and thank you to Miss Johnson and the
Year 3 team for organising such a poignant
assembly.

Well done to the Year 5 boys who represented St
Theresa’s at the Livingstone Football Festival today.
The team managed to win all four of their games
without conceding any goals! They displayed great
sportsmanship throughout their games.

EYFS and KS1 Trip to
Paradise Wildlife Park

Yesterday Reception and Key Stage One had
an absolutely fantastic time at Paradise Wildlife
Park. They saw all the different species of
animals (and dinosaurs!) in the park. The
children got to take part in a workshop and had
the opportunity to come close to a tortoise and
a rather large rabbit.

After lunch the children had time to explore all
the wildlife and were extremely lucky to see a
tiger being fed!

Thank you to all the staff and parent helpers
who made this wonderful trip happen.

Here are some thoughts from the children of
their day out.

“The penguin talk was very interesting. We got
to see them swim and eat fish” — Alisia
“I really really liked the dinosuars!” — Kezzie

“My best bit was seeing the snake. If was
longer than a car!” — Ola




DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Year 2 Class Assembly- Wednesday 26"
June 9.15am
Year 3 Holy Communion Mass- Friday 28"
June 2:15pm
Summer Fair and BBQ- Saturday 29*" June
3pm-6pm
Sports Day - Tuesday 9% July
Friday 5" July - Open Day pm
Thursday 11 July Leavers Disco
Year 6 Production
Wednesdav 17" and Thursdav 18t Julv

Reception Class - For their outstanding
behaviour during our trip to Paradise Wildlife
Park.

Valentina - For her excellent effort and skills
shown in numeracy (Telling theTime).
Summer - For her beautiful behaviour on our
trip.

Year 2 - For their amazing enthusiasm and
excellent behaviour on our trip to Paradise
Wildlife Park.

Charlie - For hs effort and perseverance in
all of his learning — Well done!

Sophia - For her enthusiasm and creativity in
her writing.

Olivia - For making a great effort with her
story this week about sea life adventures.
Shayan - For showing a good understanding
in_his Maths this week on bar charts.

Estefania - For such perseverance when
calculating the area of shapes.

Bayley - For an amazing detailed plan of how
to build a mini beast.

Finley - For brightening our days with his
sense of humour.

Daniel - For his helpful and focussed attitude
in class.

Gracie - For her fantastic effort and positive
mindset in class this week! Congratulations!
Sophia - For her adaptability with the various
activities, practises and performances this
week!

Joanna Year 4
and Emilia D Year 1

St David’s won the most house points

- Attendance and
Punctuality this week
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Absence

Reception 96%

Year 1 96%

Year 2 98%

Year 3 100%

Year 4 100%

Year 5 92%

Year 6 Blue 97%
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Year 6 Red 97%

Well done to Years 3 and 4 for your excellent
attendance this week!

Well done to Years 3, 4, and 6 Blue for coming to
school on time!

Parents Association

Dear Parents and Carers
A big thank you to everybody who came to
the Bollywood Night.
Everyone who came really enjoyed it and
we raised a great amount of £508.50.
hank you also for everybody who bought Father’s
Day gifts and we raised an impressive £224.90.

We are now preparing for the Summer Fair and
BBQ on Saturday 29th June 3pm — 6pm.

Raffle tickets have been sent home. When you
ave sold the tickets, please return monies and the
raffle ticket stubs to school. If you need anymore
tickets please contact the school office. We have

18 prizes for the raffle this year !!

We are also collecting donations for stalls. Please
see below the area your class needs to donate for.
There are boxes in each classroom for donations.

Reception: New toys

Year 1: StatiowE'rU

Year 2: New Toys

Year 3: Statiowera

Year 4: Mew Toys

Year 5: Statiowerw

Year & Red: Statlonery

Year & Blue: New toys

Thank you for all your support.




